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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Well – it has been a busy half term! So busy that today I have had to do 3 catch up Hot Choc 

Fridays!! Always lovely to sit and chat to the children about their learning and what they have been 

up to. As Y6 were on a trip today I will have a separate one for them after half term. 

Staff have been putting up some wonderful displays this week for the topic work each class has 

been doing. Our new curriculum is proving to be very exciting and some great learning is happening. 

I will post pictures on the Barn Croft Facebook page. 

A little request – we are running out of tissues so if you can bring in a box we would be really 

grateful. 

After half term hols we have our parent meetings and we are looking forward to seeing you all there. 

We will have the annual questionnaire for you to complete so we can hear your views.  

Thank you for all your support this half term – let’s hope the bugs, colds and viruses all start to fade 

away now. Spring is coming – have you seen the daffodils?!!! 

Have a lovely Half-Term and see you back on Monday 24th February at 9am! 

Tracey Griffiths  

Headteacher  
 

Please be wary when out & about in the holidays. I have been informed of 

a few safeguarding incidents in Waltham Forest this week all of which the 

police know about. (Attempted abduction and 2 incidents of men exposing 

themselves) Keep safe! 

Year 3 Cake Sale  
Year 3 raised £85.  For  the Margaret Centre 

(H ospice) at Whipps Cross Hospital with their  
cake sale .  It was great to see children using 

our Food Technology Room ï thank you  
Mr. Sawka!  

 
Certificates this week have been awarded for  

Science 
 

Reception ð Dorothy & Rosalie  

Year 1 ð Harley & Josephine  

Year 2 ð Adelina & Esme  

Year 3 ð  Anisa & Leon   

Year 4 ð  Liam & Siqi  

Year 5 -  Esme & Nicolette   

Year 6  -    

Tea Time Club ð Edrik  

Last week’s Attendance Certificate was 

achieved by  

 

Year 1 & 4 

98% 

 

FREE FREE FREE 

We have a parent willing to donate a buggy/pushchair to any parent that requires it. 

Please contact the school office if you know of anyone who needs this. 
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Please remember that the school is 

closed for staff training on  

Wednesday 1 st  September.  

Thursday 2 nd  September is the first day 

back for children after the holidays.  

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

FEBRUARY 

Mon 17
th

 – Fri 21
st
 Half Term – School Closed 

Mon 24
th

   School opens 

Tues 25
th

 & Wed 26
th
   Parent Meetings – New date 

 

MARCH 

Tues 3
rd

   Parliament Trip – Year 3 

Mon 9
th
 – 10

th
  Bikeability Training – Learn to Ride – All year groups 

Tues 10
th

   Science Museum – Year 4 

Thurs 26
th
   British Museum – Year 2 

Tues 31
st
   Wizard of Oz show – Whole School  

 

APRIL 

Wed 1
st
   Easter Picnic – EYFS 

Mon 6
th

 – Fri 17
th

  Half Term – School Closed 

Mon 20
th

   School opens 

Tues 28
th

   Bruce Castle – Year 2 

 

MAY 

Fri 8
th
   Bank Holiday – School Closed 

Mon 11
th

 – Fri 15
th

  SATs week (Breakfast for Year 6 provided) 

Mon 25
th

 – Fri 29
th

  Half Term – School Closed 

 

JUNE 

Mon 8
th

 – Fri 11
th  Bikeability Training – Year 5 & 6 

 

YEAR 6 TRIP  

TO  

GILWELL PARK  
 

Thank you to all the parents who have 

paid their deposits. We have set  up 

payment plans on Parentmail.  
 

If you havenõt sent in your consent 

form, please return it to the school 

office . Thank you 
 

Over and 

Beyond 

This week 

 
Reception ð Ami, 

Year 1 ð Mirhat, 

Year 2 ð Muadh, 

Year 3 ð Anabel, 

Year 5 ð Emily 

School Nurse drop in at Parents Evening 
 

Our School nurse will be in the reception area by the school office on Tuesday 25
th

 

February from 3:30-5:00pm if you wish to see her. 

 

Non Uniform 

Day 
 

Year 1 & Year 2  

 

Friday 28 th  

February 2020  
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Hot Choc Friday 

31.01.2020 
 

Reception ð Dylan H, Year 1 ð Nateisha , 

Year 2 ð Eliza, Year 3 ð Billy ,  

Year 4 - Destiny , Year 5 ð Muhammad 

Hot Choc Friday 

07.02.2020 
 

Year 1 ð Artin , Year 2 ð Tomas,  

Year 3 ð Denzel, Year 4 ð Zunairah , 

Year 5 ð Shathujan  

Hot Choc Friday 

14.02.2020 
 

Reception ð Dylan D, Year 1 ð Arthur , 

Year 2 ð Rosa, Year 5 ð Aleks  
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ITEMS WANTED FOR SCHOOL 
 

If you have the following items that you no longer need, we would love to 

be able to fill these boxes up with resources for DT for our children. Please 

have a look below at the boxes that we have set up. If you have anything 

else you think would be useful that would be great! Thank you!! 
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Clubs have now been allocated. If your 
child has not been allocated a club please 

speak to the office staff. The following 
clubs still have a few places: 

 

Rec & KS1 Arts and Crafts 
KS1 & KS2 Jigsaw Club 

KS1 & KS2 Lego Creators 
KS2 Champion Kids 
KS2 Sports Clubs 

KS2 Film Club 
 

All clubs are chargeable at £2 per session 
per child per week. They will run from 3.30 
– 4.30pm. We will charge you a one off 

amount of £18 for 9 sessions. To be paid 

through Parentmail. 
 
 

 

School Nurse Clinic 
 

Got a health related concern about your child? 

Then come and see our School Nurse who can help! 

 
If you have any child health concerns or questions that you 

would like to talk over with our School Nurse, or just need 

advice or support, then you can request an appointment at 

one of the sessions planned in our school.  Appointments 

can either be one-offs for general advice and support, or can 

be followed up with the School Nursing Team or even 

referral to a professional if necessary and agreed. 
 

Session appointments will run here in the school on the 

following days; 
 

Tuesday 3
rd

 March from 9:00 

Tuesday 7
th

 April from 11:00 

 
 

 

THE WIZARD OF OZ IS COMING TO  
BARN CROFT!!! 

 

 
 

On Tuesday 31st March, the whole school will be 
watching The Wizard of Oz in the school hall. 

 

We have a theatre company coming into Barn Croft. 
It will take place in the morning. 

 

Please pay £3.50 through Parentmail. 
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 Healthier school packed lunch boxes 
Pick a healthier packed lunch!  

 

 

Packed lunches or school dinners? 
These days, school dinners  

are probably healthier than  

most packed lunches.  But if  

you want to make a packed  

lunch, then please choose  

healthy options.  

 
 

Here is a list of items which are NOT  allowed in a packed lunch:  

Nuts ï we are a nut - free school  

Glass bottles  or dishes  

Water Only ï No f izzy or sugary drinks (includi ng juices, sweetened 

or unsweetened)  

Chocolates  

Sweets  

Hot food or drinks  
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Barn Croft Primary School 
Calendar 2019-2020 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Term 2019 (75 days) 
  

Monday 2nd September              Staff Training Day – School Closed  
Tuesday 3rd September              Staff Training Day – School Closed  

  
Wednesday 4thSeptember            School Starts  
Friday 18thOctober              School Ends – Last Day of Half-Term  

  
Monday 21st October - Friday 25th October        Half-Term Holiday – School Closed Monday 
28th October                    Staff Training Day – School Closed  

  
Tuesday 29th October               School Starts  
Friday 20th December              School Ends at 2:00pm - Last Day of Term   

  
Monday 23rd December – Friday 3rd January        Christmas Holiday – School Closed  

  
 

Spring Term 2020 (60 days) 
  

Monday 6th January             Staff Training Day – School Closed  
  

Tuesday 7th January              School Starts  
Friday 14th February                 School Ends – Last Day of Half-Term  

  
Monday 17th February - Friday 21st February       Half-Term Holiday – School Closed  

  
Monday 24th February             School Starts  
Friday 3rd April               School Ends at 2:00pm - Last Day of Term  

  
Monday 6th April – Friday 17th April         Easter Holiday – School Closed  

  
 
Summer Term 2020 (60 days) 

  
Monday 20th April               School Starts   

  
Friday 8th May               VE Day Bank Holiday – School Closed  

  
Friday 22nd May              School Ends – Last Day of Half-Term  

  
Monday 25th May - Friday 29th May         Half-Term Holiday – School Closed  

  
Monday 1st June               School Starts  
Friday 17th July                School Ends at 2:00pm - Last Day of Term 
 
Monday 20th July         Staff Training Day – School Closed  
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